From: Michael <michael@theyfly.com>
Date: April 15, 2004 8:54:02 PM PDT

To: undisclosed-recipients:;
Subject: Couldn't Have Been a Safer Bet

Well, gosh everybody, it's (almost) April 16th and my predictions have been, predictably,
fulfilled.

What more needs to be said? No surprises here when you deal with these kinds of
poseurs. It is exactly as
I PREDICTED it would be. If this doesn't qualify for Randi's $1,000,000, what could?

To refresh your memories I'm posting them again below:

"1. I PREDICT that CFI-West will not submit their photographs, that attempt to
duplicate Mr. Billy Meier's UFO photos, to the same known, specified, rigorous,
scientific standards and protocols Mr. Meier's were.

2. I PREDICT that James Randi will not demand that CFI-West have their pictures
thusly tested in order to fulfill the challenge that CFI-West accepted (February 2001), i.e.
to duplicate Mr. Meier's "easily duplicated hoaxes", as any objective, principled scientist
would emphatically demand.

3. I PREDICT that James Randi and CFI-West will continue to attempt to shift the
focus of the original challenge away from CFI-West's failure to meet the challenge.

4. I PREDICT that these predictions will be fulfilled up to and including April 15, 2004,
a very taxing day in itself."

Michael Horn

Authorized American Media Representative
The Billy Meier Contacts
www.theyfly.com



